B

mountains aite hills

-shall break forth
before you into singing,
and all the trees of the field
shall clap their hands.
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“THE LORD’S DAY”
November 1, 2020 -l

Prelude
Announcements/ Welcome/ Birthdays

Fellowship Time

Hymn #507 “Would You Bless our Homes and Families” Congregation

Invocation Chase Winebarger

Praise & Worship  “Lord, I Lift Your Name on High” Led by Praise Team

“The Way”
Children’s Moment Chris Neaveill
Special Music Carolyn Turner
Message “Time to Give Thanks!” Pastor Stephen Owen

I Thessalonians 5:16-18
Hymn of Invitation “Give Me Jesus” Congregation
Closing Prayer
Choral Benediction “Doxology” Congregation

Please Remember to Practice Social Distancing!!
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Deacon of the Week - Chase Winebarger - 828-446-9119

Deacons Meeting today at 4:30pm
Church Council Meeting Tuesday, November 3“ at 5:00pm.
RA’s, GA’s and Mission Friends will start back Wednesday,
November 11" at 6:30pm. More details to come.

Mt. Zion received an award of excellence from the Baptist State Convention
for NC for second in Caldwell Baptist Association and 72nd out of over 4,000
churches in NC for 2019 giving $5,330.72 to North Carolina Missions
Offering. Thank you for allowing God to use you by giving to this offering.
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Operation Christmas Child Processing Center Volunteer Opportunities
Tuesday, December 8th in Boone from 7:00 p.m. until 10:00 p.m,

There will be a sign up sheet in the Welcome Center if you want to go to Boone to

volunteer to process shoe boxes. Samaritan’s Purse requires that everyone wears a

mask and your temperature will be checked. Anyone with a temperature of 100
degrees or above (or anyone who traveled to the Processing Center with
someone running a temperature of 100 or above) will be unable to serve.

Operation Christmas Child
Shoe Box Packing
Today at 6:00pm
Beginning in the Fellowship Hall
We encourage you to wear a mask and practice social distancing
If you want to pack your own box please pick up a box in the Welcome
Center and return your boxes to the church before Sunday, November 15",

Dear Church family,

Thank you so much for all the showing of kindness and caring through
cards, calls, and food during this difficult time and Mom’s going home.
She loved her church family very much.

Zelma Hice Family

Bible drills will be starting back up for all ages on Sunday.
November 8th. It will start at 5:00 PM and all classes will be m

the children’s building. Please send your child with a mask.

During drills, we will be practicing social distancing. Il you

have any questions, please contact Chris.

The beautiful inspirational cards you have sent have been a great joY
tous. They have given us strength and hope! Fach one is a “God Hug -
God is working through your group to let us know “He is with usl..that
“he cares and you carel! You may never know how much your cards
and thoughtfulness mean to people. But we know! And God knows'
Bless each and everyone of you!! Clarence & Barbara Cogdell




